
1 
 

 

Visit of the Students of Law to the Hon’ble High Court of Punjab and Haryana at 

Chandigarh 

 

Faculty of Law, The ICFAI University, Himachal Pradesh 

 

On October 19, 2023, the Students of Law, The ICFAI University, Himachal Pradesh, 

embarked on an educational and informative visit to the Hon’ble High Court of Punjab and 

Haryana. The visit provided an invaluable opportunity to the Law Students to gain insight into 

the workings of the Hon’ble High Court and enhance their understanding of the Legal System. 

 


